
  
 

Friday Acre, Lichfield, Staffordshire, WS13 7HJ 
T: 01543 421850   E: admin1@chadsmead.staffs.sch.uk  
 

16th October 2020 
 
To Parents / Carers of Year 5 children 
 
Website: www.maths.co.uk 
 
We are delighted to forward to you your child’s username and password 
for a new online math website: www.maths.co.uk 
 
Please see your child’s reading diary for their username and 
password. 
 
We will be setting tasks on the website for completion as homework. 
Children, with your supervision, will be able to log into the website and 
answer questions about a unit of work we have already completed.  Once a 
task has become live and is open for completion it will appear in the “Live 
Test” section.  Your child will be able to complete the work by clicking on 
the task and once finished the task will appear in the “Finished Test” section. 
 

 
In school, teachers will be able to see when your child has completed the task, your child’s answers 
and the % of questions a whole class has been able to achieve. This will help us identify gaps in 
children’s learning and what they have retained from their learning within school. 
 
Our first task will be Addition and Subtraction which will go live on 23rd October 2020  and will stay 
live (open for completion) until the 2nd November 2020. You will not be able to access the test before 
this date but you should be able to log in and out of the site to test out the username and password. 
Any queries or concerns, please let us know. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs. Cadman   &     Mrs. Chapman 
Y5 Teachers 
 
 

http://www.maths.co.uk/
http://www.maths.co.uk/

